
DISCOVERY 
DAY

We would like to extend an invitation for your son to attend our 2020 Discovery Day 
so that he may experience a day in the life of a St Brendan’s College student. 

The day will encompass activities in:

Throughout the day he will be accompanied by staff and Year 11 students. He is to wear his normal 
school uniform and bring a water bottle. All other requirements will be provided by the College, 
including morning tea and lunch.  Please tell him to leave his school bag at home for the day. 

Transport for students attending primary schools on the Capricorn Coast will be provided by St 
Brendan’s College. Students will be collected from their schools and returned in time to be picked up 
or to catch their normal buses. Students may choose to make their own way to the College and we 
ask that they be at the Chapel & Performing Arts Centre before 9.00am.

A School Tour is offered for all interested parents at 9.30am and a Boarding Tour at 
2.30pm.

R.S.V.P.  5th March 2020 for catering purposes is essential. Also a 
completed consent form must be returned.

If you have any further enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact 
Enrolments Officer Kylie Hedges on 49399485 or by 
email hedgesk@sbc.qld.edu.au

12TH MARCH 2020
9AM TO 2.30PM

   Science                 Visual Arts                Manual Arts                   PE

🌍 stbrendans.qld.edu.au 📞 (07) 4939 9485 ✉ enrolments@sbc.qld.edu.au 


